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9 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
I am excited to share that Montrose High School is enrolled in Mobile Health’s (CDE / CDPHE vendor), free, 
voluntary, statewide COVID-19 school testing program for the 2021-22 school year.  This is a critical step to 
keeping our students and staff healthy and allows us to continue in-person learning. The safety of our students 
and educators is our top priority. 

 
All students under 18 must obtain parental/guardian consent to participate in this voluntary program.  Students 
and staff who participate in this program will be exempt from quarantining as long as they have weekly negative 
results and are asymptomatic.  This program begins on Friday, November 12 with testing personnel on site from 7 
am until 3:30 pm. 

 
To enroll your child, please visit the portal at the following link. If you need help, please visit or call the MHS main 
office (970.249.6636) and staff can help you get your student enrolled.  

 
The COVID-19 testing program is available to all students and staff, regardless of vaccination status. School testing 
will be implemented with the help of a state contractor.  

 
I’ve linked additional materials for your consideration, including: 

 

 
• Facts on the program with additional information. 
• FAQ to answer any questions or concerns you may have. 

 
This program will allow us to end quarantines for your student.  

 
For additional questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact Principal James Barnhill at 
james.barnhill@mcsd.org or call (970) 249-6636. 

 
Thank you for helping keep our kids and teachers safe.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
James Barnhill  
Principal, MHS 
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